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Crystal Card

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, January 30, 2015 12:30 PM
To: kris@lokt.net
Cc: Lee Eng Tan
Subject: RE: Notification of Duplicate Filing - (Email ID = 3727) Docket 140156

Mr. Twomey: 
 
If it is to be considered a new filing, it needs to say somewhere in the title that it is revised, updated, 
corrected, or in some way altered from the original filing.  As it is filed, it appears to be a duplicate because 
there is nothing indicating that it has been edited or altered.  DN 00640-15 cannot be removed from CMS as 
a filing, however, you are certainly welcome to file a letter or motion withdrawing that filing.  You would 
have to speak with Ms. Tan regarding the appropriate/legal way to withdraw that filing though. 
 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
850-413-6770 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are public records available to the 
public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 

 
From: Kristopher Twomey [mailto:kris@lokt.net]  
Sent: Friday, January 30, 2015 12:20 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Re: Notification of Duplicate Filing - (Email ID = 3727) Docket 140156 
 
Actually, it's not. I was instructed by Lee Eng Tan to re-file and make a few edits. I'll forward her email. Should I 
withdraw the earlier filing? If so, how? 
 
 
Law Office of Kristopher E. Twomey, P.C. 
Counsel to the Competition® 
p:202 681-1850/f:202 517-9175 
 
 
On Fri, Jan 30, 2015 at 9:18 AM, Records Clerk <CLERK@psc.state.fl.us> wrote: 

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and found to be ineligible for e-filing 
because it is a duplicate of DN 00640-15. 
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If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us. 

  

 




